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To Representative Smith from Eastern Oregon and the committee, 

I take such pride in being an Oregonian. When traveling, people recognize Oregon as 

progressive and fair, and I agree with them. Requiring in-person voting will remove 

vast numbers of participants in the electoral process in our state. Reducing voter 

participation is a step backward in good governance for Oregonians.  

Please vote no on this Bill. 

Thank you, 

Julie Williams 


